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Good afternoon, 

The Research Institute at Nationwide Children's Hospital (unit 000407) has a new lACUC Chair 
starting today, 

If you need any additional information, please let us know. 

The Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC) Office 

Abigail Wexner Research Inst itute at Nationwide Children's Hospital 

- IACUC Associate Director 
- IACUC Research Regulatory Specialist II 

- IACUC Research Regulatory Specialist I 

Office phone number: 
• 
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Abigail Wexner Research Institute 

August2, 2022 

Children's Research Institute 
700 Children's Drive 
Columbus, Ohio 43205 

Dear 1111: 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for agreeing to serve as the Chairperson of the 
Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC). Attached to this letter, you will find a 
roster of the Committee members that have agreed to serve for the year 2022. This is a very 
capable group of individuals that will collectively form an outstanding Committee. 

As you know, I consider this Committee to be essential to the overall mission of the Abigail 
Wexner Research Institute. I know you will guide the Committee with high expectations, 
maturity, and sound reasoning. , will assist you in all matters before the 
Committee. Also, note that I have asked to continue to serve as the Vice 
Chairperson of the Committee; he will chair meetings in the case of your absence. 

Again, I want to thank you on behalf of all the investigators at Abigail Wexner Research Institute 
for agreeing to perform this most important function. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis R. Durbin, MD, MSCE 
President of Abigail Wexner Research Institute 
Institutional Official 
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